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Around and About Feb 2016 

Thanks to Don and Margaret Bradley for sponsoring this edition  

Birthdays for February 

 

4th Ivor Wills 

7th Jessica Cashen 

14th Ben Jones 

14th Oliver McColl 

17th Stacy Rebecca Moore 

20th Elizabeth Watt 

22nd Matthew Randall 

23rd Bruce Batkin 

23rd Joshua Watt 

26th Pamela Wilson 

27th Joseph Hodges 

27th Jane Tyrrell 

28th Jack Watt 

Counting down to Carnivale! Tickets go on 

sale on Feb 1st from the 

Greenethorpe PO, Louise's 

Locker Grenfell, Ginger and 

Gelato in Cowra, and Art of 

Espresso in Young. 

 

Many Thanks to everyone 

who is already working behind the scenes to 

ensure that the Ball on March 12th is a 

fantastic night, and a big fundraiser for the 

Hall's new external war memorial project. 

Don't forget, the next Ball meeting will be on 

Tuesday Feb 8th at 7.00pm.  

 

One thing people can do, which will really 

help, is if Facebook users can invite all of 

their friends to LIKE the new Greenethorpe 

Carnivale Facebook page - it would be 

awesome to get the word out about saving the 

date now. We currently have 109 likes. Love 

or hate social media, it is definitely going to 

be our key to increasing ball ticket sales this 

year! 

 

the link is  

facebook.com/greenethorpecarnivaleball 

 

or from within Facebook, search for 

“Greenethorpe Carnivale Ball”. – Danielle 

Don’t forget the latest news and events are always available online at  www.greenethorpe.nsw.au 

Yerowie, the Dawe farm, suffered a fire recently 

which destroyed a cottage on the farm. Rodney would 

like to thank the RFS and other people who turned up 

to fight the fire. 

A meeting has been proposed to plan an external War 

Memorial at the Soldiers’ Memorial Hall. Anyone 

interested in being part of this planning please contact 

Judy Bryant on 6343 6367. 

Congratulations to Dennis Hughes on receiving Weddin 

Shire’s Citizen of the Year Award. Dennis is still 

involved with things here in Greenethorpe, notably the 

Drum Muster days that he organises, which are a 

source of income for the Soldiers’ Memorial Hall. 

 

For all those wondering when 

the Post Office will move – the 

DA is underway with Weddin 

Shire Council, and Belinda is 

hoping the move will happen 

by March 31. 

 

 

The new location (old bank) will include the Post 

Office, a Café and Gift store, and a Bed & Breakfast. 

The Café and store will be trading 7 days, and the 

Café can be booked for evening functions. 



A big thank you to everyone who 

attended the Australia Day Cricket 

Match, BBQ and Presentation 

Ceremony. 

 

It was good to see the Southerners 

finally lift the Doug Allen Memorial 

Trophy, with a comprehensive victory over the 

previously unbeaten Northerners. Young Marcus 

Giuliano won the Man of the Match award. 

 

Congratulations go to our three award winners on the 

day. Jim Davies in Northcote St won the Xmas Lights 

contest this year. 

 

Sophie Bryant, who received the Young Citizen of the 

Year award, is an impressive young woman already 

exhibiting a caring humanitarian ethos. We wish 

Sophie all the best in the future. 

 

The major award on the day, the 2015 Greenethorpe 

Citizen of the Year, was awarded to Lindsay Swadling, 

a richly deserved honour for his tireless efforts for the 

community since arriving in 2007. Lindsay is the editor 

for AAG, is heavily involved in Cowra Family History 

Group, Greenethorpe Soldiers’ Memorial Hall, 

Greenethorpe History Group, is M.C. for the ANZAC 

Day ceremony, works part-time at the Greenethorpe 

P.O., is the computer/IT go-to man in Greenethorpe, 

and stands-in for Santa if and when needed. All this is 

done with little fanfare – he just gets on with it. 

 

Thanks to all the people who umpired, slashed, 

cooked, set-up and cleaned up afterwards. Your help 

is greatly appreciated. 

- Dave Watt 

 

 

[ I was honoured to receive the Citizen of the Year 

Award for 2015. At the time I was asked for a speech, 

but merely said “thank you”. I would now like to say 

that Greenethorpe has been good for me since I 

moved here in 2007 after a difficult period of my life, 

and I’m pleased that I have also been good for 

Greenethorpe.  

– Lindsay ] 

Uniting Church Services this month 

 

Sunday 14 Feb 9.00 am 

 

Sunday 21 Feb 9.00 am 
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